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April 27, 1993

Dave Andrusko
News Editor
National Right to Life News
Suite 402
419 7th Street, N.W.
Washington D.C. 20004

Dear Mr. Andrusko:

I have reviewed the article entitled "Dilatation and
Extraction for Late Second Trimester Abortion" by Martin
Haskell, M.D. (presented at the National Abortion Federation
Risk Management Seminar, september 13, 1992). The
illustration adapted from drawings appearing in the February
1993 issue of "Life Advocate" and enclosed in your letter of
April 19, 1993, is an accurate representation of the
procedure described in the article by Dr. Haskell.

Sincerely yours,~~,( .

Watson A Bowes
Professor

., M.D.

[Dr. Watson Bowes, a leading authority on maternal and fetal medicine

is a professor of both obstetrics/gynecology and pediatrics. He is

co-editor of Obstetrical and Gynecological Survey, and has served on

the Conqressional Biomedical Ethics Advisory Committee.]


